
Please  Take  Part  in  Gulf
Coast Seaweed Survey

So through my sustainability studies at Texas
State University, master’s program, I’ve been

recruited to help finish some research that will
be published; survey marketing project that is
reviewing “the marketability of a seaweed-based

compost as a “boutique” compost. The seaweed is an
invasive species on the Gulf Coast. ” We need 250
more surveys of gardeners who just look at samples
of the compost. We need 10 people to actually try
gardening with the compost & do interviews later.
Anyone interested in taking a seaweed survey for

your garden?  I am in the Central Texas area doing
this research. Please sign up on my site if you
are interested in participating in this study.

 

If you would like to read more about the impact of
the latest news on the Gulf of Mexico Research
Initiative check out the article listed to the

featured picture;  What Lies Beneath: Scientists
Study Seaweed to Understand Gulf Oil Impacts.

https://latebloomamerica.org/please-take-part-in-gulf-coast-seaweed-survey/
https://latebloomamerica.org/please-take-part-in-gulf-coast-seaweed-survey/
http://gulfresearchinitiative.org/scientists-study-seaweed-to-understand-gulf-oil-impacts/
http://gulfresearchinitiative.org/scientists-study-seaweed-to-understand-gulf-oil-impacts/


Sustainable Start
After much ado were off and running. Today marked the first
day of the website and my fourth time showing at the Manor
Farmers Market. Wednesdays are always a pleasure! The site is
under quite a bit of development however I will continue to
work on it regularly so that it can meet my standards and
hopefully yours too! I will work on posting pictures, videos,
projects, and useful blogs asap. I hope you are enjoying your
journey through life and allow me to be a part of it! Please
check back soon to see what creativity has inspired! Happy
Thursday!

https://latebloomamerica.org/sustainable-start/

